

## Alderman David L. Maack office of the fifth district alderman

November 20, 2006

To:

The Honorable Gary Becker & Members of the Common Council

From:

David L. Maack

5<sup>th</sup> District Alderman

Memo Re:

Ordinance Changes

Dan Malnar, 1922 Geneva St, is requesting that the city enact an ordinance which would require school buses to use their "stop" signs when picking up and dropping off students. I would request that this be referred to the appropriate committee. Thank you for your consideration.

RECEIVED

NOV 3 0 2006

CITY ENGINEER